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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Office 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA

LEE LIU 
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT - ENGINEERING

January 4, 1979 
IE-79-12

Mr. Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of 
$4,000 for the fee associated with your Safety Evaluation 
Report related to the Duane Arnold Energy Center recircu
lation inlet nozzle safe-end repair reported to the NRC in 
the enclosure to the Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
letter from Mr. Lee Liu to Mr. Harold Denton dated July 31, 
1978, supplemented by the enclosure to a letter from Mr.  
Lee Liu to Mr. Harold Denton dated December 8, 1978.  

Very truly yours, 

Lee Liu 
Senior Vice President-Engineering

LL/lw

cc: R. Salmon 
D. Arnold 
R. Lowenstein 
H. Rehrauer 
D. Clark (NRC) 
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